
Stephane Cyr 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Hi Stephane, 

Amy Paradis 

November 9, 2021 5:12 PM 

Stephane Cyr 

Facebook message regarding erosion at Mavillette Beach 

Please see enclosed a letter received through Facebook Messenger regarding the eroding sands at Mavillette 

Beach. 

Thanks, 

Amy 

Dear Counsel, As a very concerned citizen, I am asking you to please address the rapidly deteriorating 
beach and marsh at Mavilette. As a council, you have louder voices and more "clout" than the many 
individual people alarmed by the situation. Thank you for attention, Sincerely, Donna Gaudet 

Amy Paradis 
Agente de communication/ Communications Officer 
Municipalite de Clare I Municipality of Clare 

902-769-2031 ext. 223 I 902-778-2079 ( cell) I 902-769-3773 (fax)
communications@munclare.ca
www.clarenovascotia.com I Facebook


